
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 10 Parents Evening – Thursday 11th January 2024  
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
On Thursday 11th of January 2024 we are inviting all Year 10 Parent/Carers to a 
Parents Evening to meet with subject teachers. This is an opportunity for you to meet 
your child’s teachers and discuss their learning and progress. 
 
The evening will help you to support your child moving forwards as they complete 
their first year studying GCSEs.  
 
As well as subject based appointments, slots will also be available to speak to our 
Safeguarding Lead & Assistant Principal (Mr Gallagher, the school Senco, Dr 
Wrenall and also our Head of Year 10 (Mr Brennan). 
 
To book your appointment with subject teachers and any pastoral staff please see 
the SchoolCloud user guide attached to book on-line. On-line bookings can be 
made from 9am on Monday 8th of January. Alternatively call school on 
01274 723439 and we can book your appointments for you. 
 
SchoolCloud login: https://oneinamillionfree.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
User Guide: https://www.oiam.org/attachments/download.asp?file=385&type=pdf 
 
Appointments will be running from 4:00pm to 6:00pm. Please book early to ensure 
you get the appointment times you want.  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Mrs J Hobbs  
Principal 
 
 


